MEMORANDUM 

DATE:
September 25, 2002

TO:

All Owners, Villas @ Old School House Community Association

FROM:
Estella Gallagher, Asst. Project Manager, Elite Community Management

RE:

DRC Guidelines - Amendment 

Te following is an amendment to the DRC Guidelines recently mailed out to the members of the Association.  Please add this document to your copy of the DRC Guidelines for easy reference.  Thank you.

· Under Section IV, Part B “Cement Slabs and Walkways,” the following has      

been added:

2. The cement slab must be a minimum of 1 inch below where the stucco 

ends on the building.

               3.
The cement slab must be pitched away from the existing building.

